Page 1 of 1

Melissa Ramos

From: Joe A. Lopez

Sent: Friday, January 02, 2015 10:06 AM
To: Melissa Ramos

Subject: Fwd: Revised timesheet

Attachments: Copy of HITDA budget projection 2015 Webb Co.xlsx

Mel print and scan as "HIDTA". Leave it in the finance folder for scans. Thanks
JAL

Begin forwarded message:

From: Arcelia Lopez-Elizondo <aelizondo2@ci.laredo.tx.us>
Date: December 31, 2014 at 12:35:36 PM CST

To: "Joe A. Lopez" <joe@webbcountytx.gov>

Ce: "Gabriel E. Martinez, Jr." <gmartinezl@ci.laredo.tx.us>, "Jesus F. Ortiz III"
<jortizl@ci.laredo.tx.us>, Reynaldo Infante Jr. <rinfantejr@webbcountytx.gov>
Subject: RE: Revised timesheet

Good afternoon Mr. Lopez,

The official award letter for FY 2015 should arrive late March, you can base your projection in the
requested amount that you sent me back in April 2014 (attached copy $134,146.69).

Happy New Year !
ArceLia Lopez-Elizondo
Laredo Police Department

HIDTA Task Force
Ph: 956-753-4838

1/2/2015




